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Date:

Dear Parents:

The No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 requires school districts to notify parents that they are entitled to request information regarding the professional qualifications of their child’s teachers(s).

The Lawrence Public Schools employs only “highly qualified” teachers as defined by the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Building Principal
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